UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

NOV 15 73
Ref: SA/JMcG

Marshall W. Parrott, Manager
Radiation Control Section
Department of Human Resources
1400 S.W. 5th Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97201

Dear Marshall:

This is in response to ~ur letter of November 1, 1979 concerning your
actions with regard to * recent changes to 10 CFR Part 34,

You indicated that you are in the final phase of updating your regulations
and will consider the incorporation of the 10 CFR Part 34 amendments.

The Ticensing policy changes address some but not all of the changes to
Part 34. We are enclosing a copy of the final rule. We would like an
opportunity to review your proposed regulations as well as the licensing
policy changes before providing further comment.

Sincerely,

G. waynl Kerr, Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs
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